Melissa Stone

From:

Sent:

Josue@scbtc.org Tuesday, January 26, 2016 7:36 AM Clerk of the Board

To:

Subject:

SCVWD Agenda Comment Form

Agenda Comment Form

Current Date:	01-26-16
Name:	Josue Garcia
Address:	2102 Almaden Rd
City:	San Jose
State:	CA
Zip Code:	95125
Telephone:	Ext:
Email Address:	Josue@scbtc.org
Agency, Business or Group (if applicable):	Santa Clara & San Benito Building Trades Council
Contact:	Attention: Clerk of the Board
Board Meeting Date:	1/26/16
Board Item Number:	2.2
I would like to:	Express Support
Comments:	1/26/2016 Dear Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors, As leaders in the South Bay labor community we see great importance in addressing the threat posed by the drought and the reliability of safe, clean drinking and household water. We are writing to ask the board to join us in standing up for the California Water Fix: an urgently-needed plan to address the long-term security of our local water supply. A disruption would be catastrophic for our local economy, not to mention create major public health concerns. Our neighborhoods, local businesses and families are at risk. The California Water Fix will address the severe vulnerability to our local water supply here in Silicon Valley and the plan is based on decades of sound science and thorough research. The quality of life and economic prosperity of our region depend on a reliable, secure water supply. We must all work together to fix our aging, deteriorating main water distribution system before it's too late. Please join us in standing up for the California Water Fix. Sincerely, Josue Garcia CEO